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Welcome to Mr Broom, our new school caretaker.  We are very excited 

about Mr Broom being part of the Exminster team.  Mr. Broom will 

sometimes be on the gate at the beginning of the day so please do stop and 

have a chat with him.  Mr. Broom has vast experience of this type of role and 

we are looking forward to our school environment and site benefitting from 

his skills and knowledge. 

Summer Fair:  Please note that Friday 23 June will be a non-uniform day; 

this is in exchange for a bottle that will be sold at our Summer Fair on Friday 

30 June.  Please note the change of date for the non-uniform day; this is to 

give us time to sort the bottles for the different stalls.  Bottles can be 

alcohol, juice, shampoo, bubble bath, oils – they will all be sold as part of our 

fundraising.  Please note, the fair opens at 5pm and runs until 7.30pm.  We 

are pleased that Mr. Godfrey will be returning for this to provide 

entertainment. 

Teacher for the day: Our next ‘Teacher for the Day’ event will be on 

Thursday 20 July.  This is a school fundraising event where children can pay 

£1 via School Gateway to enter a draw to be in with a chance at being their 

class’ teacher for the day.  Children can have as many goes as their parents 

wish to pay for!  Each £1 entry will buy them a ticket for the electronic draw. 

The draw will take place on Wednesday 19 June and the winners will be 

notified that afternoon.  The closing time for buying tickets via Gateway will 

be 10am Wednesday 19 July.   

Eco team: thank you to John Tucker who came to talk to the Eco Team about 

bees.  John works with Green Spaces in the village and has developed a great 

deal of knowledge on Exminster’s bees.  John kindly donated a bee hotel to the school that we will be installing in 

the school grounds. 

  

Tuesday 6 June 2023 

This week: 

Fri 9 June – Year 2 Cake Stall 

Dates for the future: 

Fri 16 June – Year 1 Cake Stall 

Tues 20 June – Rec & KS1 

Sports Day 

Fri 23 June – Rec Cake Stall –

non uniform in exchange for 

donations for the Summer 

Fair 

Fri 30 June – Summer Fair 

Fri 14 July – Year 5 Cake Stall 

Fri 21 July – ESA Cake Stall –

last day of term 

Wed 6 Sept – Back to school 
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Amazon book wish lists: we wish to add some books to our community library.  These are for families to loan to 

support various issues that arise in family life.  We have created an amazon wish list and if you would like to support 

the school in this way, please purchase from this wish list: https://amzn.eu/jh2Z0on  

Nayamba visit: We are collecting milk bottle tops for Claire and Molly Godbeer who are going to take them to 

Nayamba School to be made into new resources for the children. There will be a box placed in the school lounge at 

the top of the main school steps every day from Monday 5th June for donations.  Please ensure these are washed. 

Early Epic and Epic Eve sessions for September- Sessions will be available to book on School Gateway from Monday 

19 June at 3pm. 

ESA School Lottery: The School Lotto winner for this month is number 23 Gareth Hodges. Congratulations Gareth! A 

cheque will be sent home via your child’s class teacher. 
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